
PSAT/NMSQT 

 

SUBJECT: Wednesday, October 12th - 8am start day 

 

On Wednesday, October 12, Junior students will participate in the PSAT/NMSQT Assessment. Due to the 
test date, Wednesday, October 12, 2022, will be an 8:00 a.m. start day. This will NOT be a late start day. 

 
 

• The PSAT/NMSQT provides students with an opportunity to become familiar with the SAT 
testing format and also serves another purpose as the National Merit Scholarship Qualifying 
Test. Students who say “yes” to the Student Search Service when they fill out their answer sheet 
will be screened for the National Merit Scholarship Program, which uses PSAT/NMSQT test 
results to designate students as Commended, Semifinalists, and Finalists in the fall of their 
senior year in high school. 

 

ALL students will start at 8:00 a.m. There will be NO zero-hour classes on this day. Buses will run on the 
regular school day schedule. Zero-hour buses WILL NOT run.  All freshmen, sophomores, and seniors 
will follow their regular school day schedules, including Period 2 Advisory (but NOT zero hour). Juniors 
are to resume their regular day schedules once PSAT/NMSQT testing is completed. 

 

We are providing the link to the College Board study guide. We encourage you to work with your son or 
daughter on their preparations for this exam. 

 

PSAT/NMSQT Study Guide 

 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/pdf/psat-nmsqt-student-guide.pdf

